From: Susan Sawyer

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: No to Northern Pass
Date: Monday, December 18, 2017 10:13:47 AM

Susan Sawyer
PO Box 134
Henniker, NH 03242

December 18, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

NH relies on tourism to drive its economy. Power lines running through the scenic tourist areas NH will
hurt the economy and outweigh any financial gains (if any) of this project. No to Nothern Pass. The
limited benefits and limited jobs don't out weight the permanent damage!

Sincerely,
Susan Sawyer
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